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300 W. Washington Street 

Greensboro, NC 27401 

Agenda 
Report 

File Number: 2022-1212 

Agenda Item# G.20. 

Agenda Date:    12/20/2022. Department: Water Resources 

Meeting Type: Council Meeting Category: Consent Agenda 

 

Title: 2022 – 1212 Resolution Approving a Contract in the Amount of $380,000 with Stantec 

Consulting Services, Inc. for Stormwater Project Management and Engineering Services 

 

Council Priority: Place an ‘x’ in the box. 

☐Create an Environment to Promote Economic Development Opportunities and Job Creation 

☒Maintain Infrastructure and Provide Sustainable Growth Opportunities 

☐Promote Public Safety & Reduce Crime 

☐Exceptional Customer Service and a Diverse City Government Workforce 

☐Ensure Fiscal Stewardship, Transparency, & Accountability 

 

Council District: All 

 

Public Hearing: No 

Advertising Date/By: N/A 

Contact 1 and Phone: Michael Borchers, 336-373-2494 

Contact 2 and Phone: Virginia Spillman, 336-373-3260 

 

PURPOSE:  

Water Resources Department is requesting approval for a Professional Services contract for 

Stormwater project management and engineering services in the amount of $380,000 with 

Stantec Consulting Services Inc. 

 

BACKGROUND: 

Water Resources has an established program to respond to citizen inquiries that generate 

stormwater drainage investigations. The Stormwater Division works to investigate these citizen 

requests in a timely manner and help find a resolution to the issue if public runoff is creating a 

concern.  Resolutions often require engineering support and floodplain modeling to ensure a 

proposed drainage solution is adequate.  

 

Water Resources has seen an increase in the number of citizen inquires for stormwater drainage 

investigations. Stantec will provide project management and engineering services to help 

investigate, model, and design engineering solutions for drainage issues that result from public 



runoff or public infrastructure.  With Stantec’s assistance, Water Resources will be able to work 

with the citizen and other Departments to more efficiently address stormwater concerns. 

 

Stantec, Inc. is a Water Resources on-call engineering firm selected in November 2022. The 

Stantec project team will consist of JC Waller and Associates an MBE for 10% of the total 

contract amount. 

 

BUDGET IMPACT:  

Funding in the amount of $ 380,000 is budgeted in the Water Resources Stormwater Operating 

Fund. 

 

ACCOUNT NUMBER: 

506-7022-01.5413 

 

RECOMMENDATION / ACTION REQUESTED: 

It is recommended that City Council approve the Professional Services Contract with Stantec 

Consulting Services, Inc. for $380,000. 


